
    
 

Horizon is looking for cleaning staff to join its team in Saint John Area 

The following PSA was previously shared with Saint John area media 

 

(SAINT JOHN) Monday, January 17, 2022 – Horizon’s Environmental Services (EVS) 

team is looking for cleaning staff in facilities across the province, and the SAINT JOHN 

AREA has the most immediate need.  

The EVS team works behind the scenes, around the clock, cleaning and disinfecting 

Horizon facilities to create a clean and safe health care environment for patients, staff 

and visitors.  

During this fifth wave of the COVID-19 pandemic, their role is more important than ever. 

Horizon is asking anyone who is looking for a job and is interested in contributing to the 

health and safety of staff, patients and families during the COVID-19 pandemic, to apply 

now. 

To apply to be part of this important team, send an email to 

HorizonRedeploymentCenter@HorizonNB.ca with “EVS Opportunity” in the subject line, 

and we’ll get back to you with the details. 
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